
 

 
                                                                                                                                            

 

Dear Library Lover, 

As we reflect on another year of serving our community, we are reminded of the invaluable role 
our library plays in fostering knowledge, creativity, and connection. Thanks to supporters like 
you, The Greenburgh Public Library has been able to offer a wide range of programs and 
services that enrich lives and strengthen our community. 
 
This past year, Library concerts, workshops, special events, and digital collection development 
were only made possible through fundraising support. These initiatives have not only inspired 
lifelong learning but also provided a safe and welcoming space for everyone in our community. 
 
However, we cannot do it alone. Your generous support is crucial for us to continue these vital 
services. This year, we are seeking to raise $20,000 through our joint Annual Appeal. With your 
help, we can purchase and install soundproof meeting room pods that provide an effective space 
for group study work and meetings. 
 
Every donation, no matter the size, makes a significant difference. Here’s how your contribution 
can help: 

• $50 can provide new books for our collection. 
• $100 can fund a workshop or program for children or adults. 
• $250 can help us upgrade our technology resources. 
• $20,000 can procure and install a meeting room pod. 

 
We invite you to make a gift to ensure that our library remains a thriving hub of learning and 
community engagement.  Please donate today. 

Thank you for being a vital part of The Greenburgh Public Library.  
Together, we can continue to inspire curiosity and foster a love for reading in our community. 
 
With gratitude, 
The Greenburgh Library Guild and The Friends of the Greenburgh Library 
The Guild and The Friends are tax-exempt, non-profit organizations that raise private funds for special projects not included 
in the Library’s annual budget.  

Email:  glguild@greenburghlibraryguild.org 

 

Friends of the 
Greenburgh Library 

Email:  gplfriends@greenburghlibrary.org 

 


